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Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost priority 
at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every child and class 
is to have at least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
Nursery - 87.7% 
Reception - 89.9% 
Year 1 - 93.7% 
Year 2 - 92% 
Year 3 - 96.5% 
Year 4 - 99.2% 
Year 5 - 88.9% 
Year 6 - 88.4% 
 
Well done Year 4! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 10th November – Disco  
Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 14th December – Years 1 & 2 Nativity 
Performance for parents. 

Thursday 15th December – Panto at Sale Waterside 
Friday 16th December – Nursery and Reception Nativity 

performance for parents 
Friday 16th December – Christmas Dinner 

Milk Bottles 

All children will be bringing an empty milk 
bottle home tonight.  These can be filled 
with any spare (English) coins and then 
returned to school.  This is one of the ways 
that we fundraise for the school and the 
money will be spent on the children.  Many 
thanks 

Remembrance Day 

Poppies are currently on sale around school, 
along with wristbands, poppy reflectors and zip 
pulls.  If children wish to buy any of these then 
please send their money in a named and 
labelled envelope.  The children will also be 
taking part in a service of Remembrance in 
school on Friday 11th November. 

 

 

Disco 

On Thursday 10th November there will be a school disco 
in the hall.  For Years 1, 2 & 3 it will be 4.30pm – 
5.45pm and for Years 4, 5 & 6 it will be 6.00pm – 
7.15pm.  If your child would like to attend then tickets 
will be £3.00 and include a hot dog and drink.  Please 
send all disco money into school in a named and labelled 
envelope. 

Please also remember that all children will need 
collecting at 3.30pm and then returning to school at 
their disco time. Many thanks. 

 


